Albert, Crystal

From: JUDY WILLIAMS <adyou@live.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 6:16 PM
To: LegPublicComment

Subject: Redistricting proposal

 Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from

unknown senders or unexpected emails.
Hi,
I am opposed to the redistricting of Lakeview. | am a current resident and | am happy with our current district.
Thanks
Judy Williams
415 Cornell Ave.
Lakeview, NY 11570
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